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‘BROADCAST’ 
The 

Newsletter 7:    Friday 22nd May 2020 

 

PAWS Summer Term 
Well done to this week’s 
Diamond Children- 
 
 
Reception: Arabella Green 
Finley Gillespie 
Year1: Theo Parker 
Lucy Tibbles 
Year 2: Ava Brown 
Nell Maselewska 
Year 3: Lois Bailey 
Freddie Morton 
Year 4: Macarlo Hurd 
Lucy Brown 
Year 5: Flora Harris 
Connor Hamblett 
Year 6: Jena Hawkins 
Lorna Watson 
 
Congratulations to all of 
you! 

It’s Half Term! 

I know we’re all limited in what we can do but please do try and 
enjoy some kind of change of pace from the pressures of home 
schooling. 

For those of you that do appreciate some guidance, I recommend 

Oak National Academy 

#OakActivityClub - fun–filled and engaging activities for half-term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The school will stay open throughout half term for 
children of key workers that have been booked in. 
The plan is for schools to reopen from 1st June for 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. We await Government 
instruction that this is safe to do so. Please be 
aware that if this goes ahead the school will be 

CLOSED on Monday 1st June to ALL children. This 
is essential for staff to be instructed on new 

procedures and to prepare the rooms. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all those parents of children in Reception, Year 
1 and Year 6 that have responded to whether they wish their 

child to return to school. I will write to you as soon as we 
receive notification from the Government that it is safe. 

In preparations for a phased opening the following 
documents have been created. These are being ratified by 

the Governors and when this has been completed they will be 
available to read on our school website. 

• Castle Hill Risk Assessment for a Phased Reopening 
• A Temporary Home-School Agreement 
• An annex to our Behaviour Policy 
• The Rationale for how we have used the Government’s 

Guidelines to do what we have considered is best for 
our community. 

 



 

 

 

 


